
Yellow Wagon & Red Wagon Restaurants, Brownwood, Texas

Yellow Wagon Closing: The Yellow Wagon, a restaurant established in 1917, closed on June 9, 1973, after 56 
years of operation. The owners, Mr. and Mrs. Marvin Fowlkes, cited the loss of their lease as the reason for the 
closure. The restaurant was located at 401 N. Main at the time of closing, although its original location in 1917 
was 108 Anderson.

Quote: "We wish to thank the people of Brownwood and the area for their business," Fowlkes said, "but due to 
our losing our lease we will be unable to continue business after June 9."

Red Wagon Opening: A new restaurant called the Red Wagon, owned by N.I. Monk, was scheduled to open in 
November 1974 at the former Yellow Wagon location. The article indicates the Red Wagon will feature a 
"general menu."

Quote: "The Red Wagon restaurant, located at the site of the former Yellow Wagon location, is ex-pected to 
open for business sometime this month and possibly as early as next week. The restaurant, owned by NI. Monk, 
will feature a general menu."

Location: Both restaurants were located near the Brownwood traffic circle between Main and Fisk streets. The 
Yellow Wagon was located at 401 N. Main at the time of closing in 1973.

Ownership Change: The closure of the Yellow Wagon and subsequent opening of the Red Wagon mark a 
significant change in the Brownwood restaurant landscape. The Red Wagon represents a new business venture 
by N.I. Monk, who previously operated a restaurant in Brady.

Implications:

The closure of the Yellow Wagon, a business fixture for "decades," likely impacted the local community, 
marking the end of a long-standing establishment.

The opening of the Red Wagon offered a new dining option for residents and those traveling through 
Brownwood. The Red Wagon restaurant continues operation today in 2025 as a very popular establishment.




